
 

 

 
May 15, 2015 
 
Mr. Keith Famie 
Executive Producer 
Visionalist Entertainment Productions 
28345 Beck Road, Suite 404 
Wixom, MI 48393 
 
Dear Mr. Famie: 
 
I am writing today to express our agency’s gratitude for the documentary film work you’ve completed on 
the topics of aging and dying. In the past year, we have featured your work at two fundraising events, each 
of which were tremendously successful. We filled the room each time, gave covet to our honorees,  and 
raised funds in excess of $100,000. Our affinity group, the Grand Circle of Women, has also benefited 
from these outreach events by building the group’s membership and by educating the attendees on the  
groundbreaking work being done by the diverse and interesting people you interview. 
 
It is my greatest wish The Embrace Of…  series will continue to find its way into the homes and hearts of 
people across the country. Your films give awareness and hope to those whose experiences or expectations 
of aging and dying are negative. The only way to change their perspective is through educational efforts, 
and your films make that effort easier for the rest of us who work in this business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rabbi E.B. (Bunny) Freedman 
Director 


